

Don Bosco College

Co-Ed • Affiliated to Thiruvalluvar University Guezou Nagar, Yelagiri Hills, Tiruppatur Dt, Tamil Nadu, India - 635853

+91 7094214511

491 4179 295 443

dbcyelagiri.edu.in

info@dbcyelagiri.edu.in

20/07/2024

7th GRADUATION DAY

Dear Graduate!

Greetings from Don Bosco College (Co-Ed), your Alma Mater!

Congratulations on passing and qualifying for the Graduate Degree.

Graduation Ceremony for the passed-out batches of 2020 and previous batch will be held on 27th July 2024 Saturday at 10.30 AM. You are invited to attend the function and receive the Degree in person. You may bring your parents for the ceremony. You can bring at most two persons for the ceremony and the Graduation Day Meal.

Kindly register your name for participation online in the college website www.dbcyelagiri.edu.in (by clicking VII GRADUATION DAY) on or before 25th July 2024, remitting Rs.700 towards Graduation Day expenditure.

On arrival, you can get your Graduation Robe paying Rs. 300 as caution deposit which is refunded, when you return the Graduation Robe to the supplier.

Kindly report for the Ceremony at 9.30 am in your department, lest your name be canceled from the procession of graduates.

With prayers and blessings

Dr (Fr) S. Thaddeus, SDB

Principal

Principal

Don Bosco College (Co-Ed) Guezou Nagar, Yelagiri Hills Tirupathur Dist. 635 853.